
Andrew Hennig 
 

To whom it may concern, 
I am writing to support the granting of the permit for the Liberty Classical Academy school
expansion on the site in Hugo. Our children have attended Liberty for the past 3 years, and this
space will be the permanent home for Liberty as it expands into this campus for future growth. We
have been well-informed on the development plans and believe them to be an appropriate use of the
land deeded to Liberty several years ago. The granting of the permit will allow this longed-for
expansion to begin. I also believe that the impact from this campus will have less of an impact than
if the land were to be developed into housing by a developer, which would surely happen in the next
few years if it were available to them due to its desirable location. Opposition to this permit by a few
neighbors has been based on misinformation (including the falsehood that this septic system would
be an open lagoon) which is intent on keeping the land undeveloped for any purpose. Liberty has
sought to be a good partner and will continue to be an excellent neighbor to them. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
Andy Hennig 
Liberty Parent


